SELECTMAN'S OFFICE
174 Main Street
Deep River, Connecticut 06417

LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN or DEEP RIVER

Special Town Meeting
Tuesday, September 8, 2015, 7 P.M.
Deep River Town Hall Conference Room

To act on the tax abatement, as approved by the Board of Selectmen at their regular
meeting of August 11, 2015, for Village View Apartments (52 Essex Street). The
Selectmen noted that the considerable investment in the purchase and rehabilitation of the
property will be of continuing benefit to the Town'’s appearance and in terms of increased

revenue.

The abatement for Fiscal Year 2015-16 would be approximately $5,400; amounts for
the second and third years would vary based on the mill rate.

Dated at Deep River, CT, this Tuesday, August 25, 2015.

Board of Selectmen:
“Richard H. Smith
Angus L. McDonald, Jr.

David N. Oliveria
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